
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

30th April 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We have a vacancy for a Lunchtime Supervisor (dinner person) to start as soon 

as the relevant paperwork and checks can be made.  We also have a vacancy 

for the same to start on 1st September. 

 

If you are interested in either job please call in at the office to collect a Job 

Application form which needs to be returned to school no later than Tuesday 7th 

May 2019. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Headteacher 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Western Avenue, Seaton Delaval,  

Whitley Bay, Tyne & Wear, NE25 0EP.  

Telephone: 0191 237 1239. 

 

E-mail: Admin@seatondelaval.northumberland.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher Mr. O. Flitcroft. GDNSM, PGCE, NPQH, PQSI. 


